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29 May 2008

) of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Oreolar Letter No. 23 of 2008
R60i72/02

fom: Supervising Officer, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

I Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/Departments

Implementation of Pay Research Bureau Report 2008

As you are aware, the Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms is

nsible, interalia, for the implementation of the recommendations contained in the Pay
search Bureau Reports.
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With a view to facilitating the implementation process following the publication of

¢ forthcoming Pay Research Bureau Report 2008, Supervising Officers are requested to

ng to the attention of this Ministry any clarification/problem arising out of interpretation
timplementation of the recommendations contained in the Report as soon as possible.

A meeting has been scheduled with Officers-in-charge of Personnel Divisions in the
xond week following the publication of the Report to address the problem areas. Officers

the Personnel Cadre should therefore be requested not to proceed on leave during the
weeks of the implementation of the Report.

Supervising Officers are kindi

¥ requested to bring the contents of the above circular
attention of officers of the Pe

rsonnel Cadre working in their Ministries/Departiments.

ugroo)
Supervising Officer
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